

Dear Parents

10<sup>th</sup> February 2017

We would like to introduce to you our exciting new outdoor awards scheme that we are implementing here at Broomhaugh. The children spend lots of time outside here at school and we want to encourage them and you to do the same at home. We have created a system of awards that are age and season appropriate. The children have a set of 5 Quests to achieve for each of our seasons. If the children take part in this scheme starting in Reception class it means they will have completed 75 quests by the time they leave Year 4!

Quests involve the children completing task and activities outside and providing evidence that they have achieved these. Each child will have a log book that is to be kept in their Explorers Folder to record their evidence - this needs to be seen and checked by Ms Stephenson.

Obviously when children have achieved the 15 tasks for the end of the year, then they will be awarded their stage completion certificate and who knows what else exciting goodies!

If your children and you would like to take part in this scheme we do need you to sign the form below to allow us to issue folders, welcome leaflet and first log books. This is an ideal activity to start in the February half term and we hope that you enjoy completing these simple tasks.

Please sign & return the reverse of this sheet should you wish to participate.



Name of Child/Children:
Year Group:
Yes I agree to my son/daughter taking part in the Explorers at Broomhaugh Scheme and I agree to support them in carrying out their Quests.
Signed:
Dated: